

## أوراق عمل الفرقان منتصف الفصل غير مجابة



### تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية

موقع المناهج ⇨ المناهج القطرية ⇨ المستوى الثامن ⇨ لغة انجليزية ⇨ الفصل الأول ⇨ ملفات متنوعة ⇨ الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 2025-10-21 13:34:30

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي للمدرس

المزيد من مادة  
لغة انجليزية:

إعداد: مجمع الفرقان

### التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى الثامن



صفحة المناهج  
القطرية على  
فيسبوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

### المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى الثامن والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

أوراق عمل الفرقان منتصف الفصل مع الإجابة النموذجية

1

أوراق عمل إثرائية تحضيرية لاختبار منتصف الفصل غير مجابة

2

نموذج اختبار منتصف الفصل مع الحل

3

نموذج اختبار منتصف الفصل بدون إجابة

4

أوراق عمل مسيعيد لاختبار منتصف الفصل غير مجابة

5

o e i g h t h  
e GRADE

# ENGLISH

تدريبات إثرائية

مراجعة منتصف الفصل الدراسي الأول

الصف الثامن

للعام الدراسي 2025-2026

اسم الطالب : .....

الصف : 8 / .....

التدريبات لا تغني عن الكتاب المدرسي

# Vocabulary

|                        |              |                        |             |
|------------------------|--------------|------------------------|-------------|
| <u>outgoing</u>        | اجتماعي      | <u>great</u>           | عظيم        |
| <u>confident</u>       | واثق         | <u>important</u>       | هام         |
| <u>kind</u>            | طيب          | <u>karate</u>          | كارا تيه    |
| <u>stubborn</u>        | عنيد         | <u>miss</u>            | يفتقد       |
| <u>easy going</u>      | مرح          | <u>create</u>          | يخلق        |
| <u>quick-tempered</u>  | سريع الغضب   | <u>visitor</u>         | زائر        |
| <u>award</u>           | جائزة        | <u>exhibition</u>      | معرض        |
| <u>selfish</u>         | أناني        | <u>terrifying</u>      | مرعب        |
| <u>judo</u>            | جودو         | <u>fight</u>           | يفاتل       |
| <u>Make cake</u>       | يصنع كيك     | <u>tunnel</u>          | نفق         |
| <u>make friends</u>    | يكون اصدقاء  | <u>tournament</u>      | منافسة      |
| <u>do project</u>      | يعمل مشروع   | <u>upset</u>           | حزين        |
| <u>do exercise</u>     | يتمرن        | <u>give up</u>         | يستسلم      |
| <u>make noise</u>      | يصنع ضوضاء   | <u>how do I get to</u> | كيف اصل الي |
| <u>make mistake</u>    | يرتكب خطأ    | <u>opposite</u>        | مقابل       |
| <u>play basketball</u> | يلعب كرة سلة | <u>attract</u>         | يجذب        |
| <u>go jogging</u>      | يتمشي        | <u>war</u>             | حرب         |
| <u>expensive</u>       | غالي الثمن   | <u>castle</u>          | قلعة        |
| <u>idea</u>            | فكرة         | <u>festival</u>        | مهرجان      |
| <u>dangerous</u>       | خطير         | <u>take place</u>      | يحدث        |
| <u>tourist</u>         | سائح         | <u>take part in</u>    | يشارك       |
| <u>ancient</u>         | قديم         | <u>Excuse me</u>       | معذرة       |

## Language function

1. **A: Take out the rubbish immediately.**

**B:** .....

**A.** I know the feeling!

**B.** I'm so happy to hear that.

**C.** Here we go again!

**D.** You never know!

2. **A: Why the long face?**

**B:** .....

**A.** I passed my exams.

**B.** I bought a new dress.

**C.** I lost my mobile phone.

**D.** I won the first prize.

3. **A: Who discovered electricity?**

**B:** ....., Edison.

**A.** Take it easy!

**B.** Why the long face?

**C.** Take care!

**D.** That's a piece of cake!

4. **A: What is your friend like?**

**B:** .....

**A.** He is tall.

**B.** He is thin.

**C.** He is confident.

**D.** He is chubby.

**5. A: I can't find my bag. Did you see it?**

**B: .....**

- A.** Forget it.
- B.** Same here!
- C.** Guess what!
- D.** I haven't got a clue!

**6. A: May I ask you something?**

**B: .....**

- A.** Yes, sure!
- B.** Take care!
- C.** Congratulations!
- D.** Enjoy your stay!

**7. A: It's getting late. I should go.**

**B: .....**

- A.** guess what!
- B.** OK! Take care!
- C.** Congratulations!
- D.** how was the experience?

**1 -Read the passage, then answer the questions below :-**

Fahd is one of my best friends. Last summer, he wanted to spend a nice holiday after getting high marks in the exams. First he went with his family to Al-Kkour where they stayed at the new Hilton hotel. The family enjoyed the weather in Al-Khour because it was fine. Every morning the boys went swimming while their parents **enjoyed** sitting on the beach. In the afternoon they used to have their lunch in the hotel's restaurant. They had delicious meals in that restaurant during their stay. In the evening, they used to go shopping in the malls. They also used to watch a movie in the cinema.

After a few days in Al-Khour, Ali left his family to start the second part of his holiday plan. He went to Hamad Airport to travel to London. When he arrived in London, he found his dearest friend Jack waiting for him in the airport. Fahd was very pleased to see Jack again. During his stay, Fahd saw Big Ben, the famous high tower in London. Big Ben is 96 meters high. Next they directly went to the British Museum where they took a lot of fantastic pictures. Fahd stayed for 15 days in London. In fact it was the best holiday Fahd has ever spent in his life.

**1. How did Fahd travel to London?**

- A. by car
- B. by bus
- C. on foot
- D. by plane

**2. What is the relationship between Fahd and Jack?**

- A. brothers
- B. cousins
- C. friends
- D. relatives

**3. What is the *SYNONYM* of the underlined word " enjoyed "?**

- A. disliked
- B. hated
- C. liked
- D. refused

**4. How high is Big Ben?**

---

**5. Where did Fahd and his family stay in Al-Khour?**

---

**6. Why did Fahd's family enjoy the weather in Al-Khour?**

---

## Reading (2)

### Directions:

Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow.

The Himalayas is the highest mountain range ever known in the world. It is also called the land of snow. It is 2400 km long. This mountain range goes across five countries in Asia. These countries are India, Nepal, Bhutan, China and Pakistan. Most of the world's highest mountains, including Mountain Everest, are part of the Himalayas. Some of the big rivers rise in the Himalayas such as the Ganges river and the Indus river.

Extreme weather conditions, high altitudes and the rocky ground make life very difficult for people who live in the Himalayas. People living in the Himalayas use simple hand tools and oxen to grow just enough food to live. Many animals and plants cannot survive there because of the extreme weather conditions. Some animals, however, have adapted to the harsh environment.

Like other mountain areas, the Himalayas attract many tourists. 729,550 tourists visited Kathmandu last year. Tourism in the Himalayas is developing in a remarkable way. This tourism provides money for locals, but it also causes many problems as tourists destroy mountain paths and leave tons of rubbish behind.

1. What is the main *PURPOSE* of the text?

- A. to inform us about cold climate
- B. to describe animals on mountains
- C. to talk about tourism in Kathmandu
- D. to give information about the Himalayas

2. Which of the following is similar in meaning to the underlined word " snow " ?

- A. air
- B. ice
- C. ocean
- D. water

3. How many tourists visited Kathmandu last year?

---

4. What is the highest mountain range in the world?

---

5. How long is the Himalayas?

---

# Vocabulary

1. **My brother always gives me orders. He is really .....** .

- A. bossy
- B. kind
- C. outgoing
- D. selfish

2. **The mid-term exams are coming soon. I feel very .....** .

- A. stubborn
- B. anxious
- C. easy-going
- D. individual

3. **I like water sports very much. I am thinking of joining the .....club.**

- A. hiking
- B. gymnastics
- C. parachuting
- D. scuba diving

4. **I am really interested ..... martial arts.**

- A. in
- B. on
- C. up
- D. at

**5. I always say sorry when I ..... a mistake.**

- A. do
- B. get
- C. have
- D. make

**6. I'd like to take .....in the math competition.**

- A. on
- B. up
- C. off
- D. part

**7. Ali makes videos of his routine every day. He is a famous ..... .**

- A. blogger
- B. dentist
- C. doctor
- D. instructor

**8. I feel upset because my favourite board game is ..... .**

- A. new**
- B. clean**
- C. cheap**
- D. missing**

**9. Ali is always happy, he is ..... .**

- A. outgoing**
- B. easy going**
- C. stubborn**
- D. bossy**

**10. Ali saw a large, scary spider on the wall. He was .....**

- A. proud**
- B. terrified**
- C. confident**
- D. disappointed**

**11. Hamad graduated from university today. His parents are very..... of him.**

- A. proud**
- B. annoyed**
- C. exhausted**
- D. disappointed**

**12. Complete the following sentences with words from the list:**

**quick-tempered      selfish      stubborn**

- A. Ali is ..... . He only thinks about his own needs.
- B. Mr. Mostafa is ..... . He gets angry easily.
- C. My friend never changes his mind easily. He is ..... .

**13. Complete the following sentences with words from the list:**

**upset      distance      give up**

- A. Don't .....! You are almost at the finish line!
- B. I feel .....when I lose my keys .
- C. The ..... between Doha and Alkhor is about 50 KM.

**14. Complete the following sentences with words from the list:**

**goal      communicate      advantages**

- A. I .....with my friend mostly by sending them messages.
- B. My .....this summer is to read three books.
- C. Technology has a lot of ..... such as saving time.

**15. Complete the following sentences with words from the list:**

**imagine      focus on      create**

- A. I sometimes sit and .....life without technology.
- B. I want to ..... a vlog about my relationship with my mum.
- C. I can't .....my homework when my little brother starts crying.

## GRAMMAR 1

### 1-PRESENT SIMPLE VS. PRESENT PROGRESSIVE

| PRESENT SIMPLE                                                                     | PRESENT PROGRESSIVE                                                                                |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| <i>It's used for: repeated actions &amp; facts</i>                                 | <i>It's used for: actions happening now</i>                                                        |
| 1. He <b>plays</b> football every day.                                             | 1. He <b>is playing</b> football right now.                                                        |
| <b>KEYWORDS:</b><br>every – always – sometimes – usually<br>often –                | <b>KEYWORDS:</b><br>now – at the moment – right now<br>tomorrow/next.. ( <i>for future plans</i> ) |
| <b>NEGATIVE FORM:</b> doesn't/don't<br>- He <b>doesn't</b> play football           | <b>NEGATIVE FORM:</b> isn't/aren't/am not<br>- He <b>isn't</b> playing football                    |
| <b>QUESTION FORM:</b> Do...?/Does...?<br>- Does he <b>play</b> football every day? | <b>QUESTION FORM:</b> Is.../Am.../Are...?<br>- Is he <b>playing</b> football....?                  |

A- Choose the correct option from A, B, C & D:

1- I \_\_\_\_\_ TV at the moment.

- A) watch
- B) am watching
- C) is watching
- D) are watching

2- We always \_\_\_\_\_ to the park on Friday.

- A) go
- B) goes
- C) is going
- D) are going

3- Ali \_\_\_\_\_ to a new house next month.

- A) move
- B) moves
- C) is moving
- D) are moving

4- He usually \_\_\_\_\_ football in the garden.

- A) play
- B) plays
- C) is playing
- D) are playing

5- The kids \_\_\_\_\_ the car right now.

- A) wash
- B) washes
- C) is washing
- D) are washing

6- Ahmad \_\_\_\_\_ a new phone next month.

- A) buy
- B) buys
- C) is buying
- D) are buying

7- Omar \_\_\_\_\_ SONY with his brother every day.

- A) play
- B) plays
- C) is playing
- D) are playing

8- They often \_\_\_\_\_ early on week days.

- A) sleep
- B) sleeps
- C) is sleeping
- D) are sleeping

**B- Do as shown:**

1- My brother (**clean**) his room every day. (correct)

---

2- The kids (**play**) outside right now. (correct)

---

3- She (**wash**) the dishes at the moment. (correct)

---

4- He usually (**drive**) the car to his work. (correct)

---

**GRAMMAR 2****The past simple tense**

|          |                                                                                                                            |                         |
|----------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------|
| FORM     | Subject + Verb 2 (-ed form)                                                                                                |                         |
| EXAMPLE  | He played football <u>yesterday</u> .<br>He <b>went</b> to the park <u>last night</u> .                                    |                         |
| NEGATIVE | <b>didn't</b> + (inf.)<br>He <b>didn't play</b> football yesterday.<br>He <b>didn't go</b> to the park<br>yesterday.       | used to...              |
|          |                                                                                                                            | <b>didn't use to...</b> |
| QUESTION | <b>Did</b> + (inf.)..?<br><b>Did</b> he <b>play</b> football yesterday?<br><b>Did</b> he <b>go</b> to the park last night? |                         |
|          |                                                                                                                            |                         |
| KEYWORDS | Yesterday – last – ago – in 2000                                                                                           |                         |

**A- Choose the correct option from A, B, C & D:**

1- Last weekend, my parents \_\_\_\_\_ to the Shopping Centre.

A) go

C) went

B) goes

D) going

2- The policeman \_\_\_\_\_ the old woman yesterday.

A) help

C) helped

B) helps

D) helping

3- Ahmad \_\_\_\_\_ drive a car when he was 14.

A) can

C) would

B) could

D) could be

4- My dad used to \_\_\_\_\_ me when I was at grade 5.

A) help

C) helped

B) helps

D) was helped

5- She \_\_\_\_\_ very tired yesterday.

A) is

C) was

B) are

D) were

6- My brother (**wash**) the car last night. (correct)

---

7- He (**start**) a new business last year. (correct)

---

8- I go to the zoo everyday. (Use: yesterday)

---

9- Ahmad travels to Canada every year. (use: last year)

---

### GRAMMAR 3

#### COMPARATIVE AND SUPERLATIVE

| Comparative          | Comparing 2 things/people |                                                         |
|----------------------|---------------------------|---------------------------------------------------------|
| Short Adjectives     | ADJ + er + than           | harder than / faster than / bigger than                 |
| Long Adjectives      | More + ADJ + than         | More <i>beautiful</i> than                              |
| irregular Adjectives | good/bad/little           | <i>better</i> than/ <i>worse</i> than/ <i>less</i> than |

| Superlative          | Comparing MORE THAN 2 things/people |                                                       |
|----------------------|-------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------------|
| Short Adjectives     | The ADJ + est                       | The hardest / the fastest / the hottest               |
| Long Adjectives      | The + most ADJ                      | The <b>most</b> beautiful                             |
| irregular Adjectives | good/bad/little                     | The <i>best</i> / the <i>worst</i> / the <i>least</i> |

Choose the correct option from A, B, C & D:

1- My brother thinks he's \_\_\_\_\_ than me!

- A) intelligent
- B) more intelligent
- C) most intelligent
- D) the most intelligent

2- *Avatar* is probably the \_\_\_\_\_ film I've seen!

- A) bad
- B) best
- C) worse
- D) better

3- Ahmad is \_\_\_\_\_ than all his friends.

- A) fast
- B) faster
- C) fastest
- D) the faster

4- Tigers are the \_\_\_\_\_ animals in the jungle.

- A) dangerous
- B) more dangerous
- C) most dangerous
- D) the more dangerous

5- I think English is \_\_\_\_\_ than Math at school.

- A) easy
- B) easier
- C) easiest
- D) the easiest

Do as shown:

6- Do you think *Spiderman* films is (**good**) than *Batman*? (Correct)

\_\_\_\_\_

7- John is the (**slow**) person that I know. (Correct)

\_\_\_\_\_

8- Chinese is (**difficult**) language in the world. (Correct)

\_\_\_\_\_

9- Valencia played (**bad**) than Real Madrid yesterday. (Correct)

\_\_\_\_\_

10- Ahmad is (**talkative**) person in his family. (Correct)

\_\_\_\_\_

11- Australia isn't as **big** as England. (Use: bigger)

England\_\_\_\_\_

## GRAMMAR 4

If conditional sentence type 1

|                                     |                |                                     |
|-------------------------------------|----------------|-------------------------------------|
| If                                  | Present simple | Will + infinitive                   |
|                                     |                | Can / may / must ..... + infinitive |
|                                     |                | Imperative                          |
| Time clause                         |                | Main clause                         |
| As soon as I know, (present simple) |                | will tell you. (Future will)        |
| Before I leave,                     |                | will help you with your project.    |

1. If you ..... the flowers, they will grow faster.

- A. water
- B. waters
- C. watered
- D. will water

2. If I meet my favourite actor, I .....him for an autograph.

- A. ask
- B. asks
- C. asked
- D. will ask

3. Do as shown between the brackets.

If Salim (work) hard, he will achieve his goals. **(Correct the verb)**

If I change my mind about tonight, I (call) you. **(Correct the verb)**

## GRAMMAR 5

### Relative clauses

|                     |                          |
|---------------------|--------------------------|
| <b>who / that</b>   | people                   |
| <b>which / that</b> | Things – animals - ideas |
| <b>whose</b>        | possession               |
| <b>where</b>        | place                    |

5. Saleh is the student .....wants to be an astronaut.

- A. which
- B. who
- C. where
- D. when

6. I live in Doha .....I was born.

- A. who
- B. which
- C. where
- D. whose

7. Show me the compass .....your grandpa gave you.

- A. which
- B. who
- C. where
- D. when

8. There's a park near my house .....people can go and have a picnic.

- A. which
- B. who
- C. where
- D. when

**Do as shown between the brackets.**

I bought a new car. It is VXR. (Use: which)

-----

I went to the Oxygen Park. I played football there. (Join using where)

-----

He is the new teacher. He will teach us English. (Join using who)

-----

### GRAMMAR 6

some – any – no – every

| Compounds     | Some                    | Any                   | No                   | Every                     |
|---------------|-------------------------|-----------------------|----------------------|---------------------------|
| <b>People</b> | - Someone<br>- Somebody | - Anyone<br>- Anybody | - No one<br>- Nobody | - Everyone<br>- Everybody |
| <b>Things</b> | Something               | Anything              | Nothing              | Everything                |
| <b>Places</b> | Somewhere               | Anywhere              | Nowhere              | Everywhere                |

**1. The weather is so bad. We can't go .....**

- A. anywhere
- B. somewhere
- C. nowhere
- D. everywhere

**2. ....in my class likes football, and we often play together at the weekend.**

- A. Everybody
- B. Nobody
- C. Somebody
- D. Anybody

## Writing

**1) Write a personal blog post to give information about (your personal information, your activities, hobbies, interests and more information about you).**

### Helping phrases:

- Name, age
- hobbies
- sports
- other interests

amanahj.com/93

2026 2025

موقع المناهج التعليمية

**2) Write 10 sentences about a description of an interesting place you have visited. Your topic must be divided into three paragraphs.**

### Helping phrases:

- **Where is this place?**
- **What did you see there?**
- **What did you do there ?**
- **How did you feel when you were there?**

almanahj.com/qa

2026 2025

سنة الف الف سنة